
Owner Update – 10-19-22 
 
The Restoration Company are starting to work on units: 
2198 
2206 
  
Coming up next and quickly will be: 
2190 
2182 
  
If your garage is full, please call someone right away you know who can move the 
contents to the middle of the garage and the middle of each room, it will then be bagged 
and covered.  
  
If your drawers, cabinets, furniture have your personal items please call someone or if 
you are here to remove the contents to the middle of the room or dispose of if you don't 
want.  
  
The workers are being bogged down by having to do this and it is the owner's 
responsibility to remove their personal items.  
They will be bagged in the middle of the floor to keep safe.  
If you do not do this and the workers have to do it, there is no guarantee nothing will get 
broken.  
It is not their responsibility to clean out your condo.  
  
If you have furniture or other items you want to dispose of, please have someone you 
know do it or if you are here you can move to the side of your condo. The workers will 
throw them in the dumpsters (this is saving us a lot by not having to wait for the 
county...who knows when they would come).  
  
Remember all cars have to be out of the garage also to be able to work.  
  
The company is on a fast track to get us back in our condos as soon as possible, and 
these things mentioned above are taking them more time as it is your responsibility as 
the homeowner. 
  
Thanks for your understanding and help in this time of crisis for our community. 
 


